
St. Matthew’s School  

Preschool and Kindergarten  

Teaching From the Heart  
  

  

                                                                 
  
On Saturday, May 15, 2021 from 11am – 2pm, St. Matthew’s School will host their 
annual Spring Fair at St. Matthew’s Lutheran Church in Chester Springs, PA.  We intend 
to serve over 175 families from our school, congregation and community.  All money 
raised at the Winter Carnival will help support our quality preschool and kindergarten 
programs. We are asking local businesses to help make this event a success by donating 
items such as gift certificates for our raffles, food, craft items, prizes for our games or 
other miscellaneous items needed to make this fair an enjoyable and memorable event.  
  
St. Matthew’s School is a non-profit organization exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the 
Internal Revenue Code. Our tax id# is 23-2353937.  
  
We would greatly appreciate any help that you can give us for this fundraiser and 
community outreach.  A listing of all the businesses that helped to make this carnival a 
success will be available and published to our families.  
  
Please feel free to contact me with questions or for additional information via email at 
stmatts.sandy@gmail.com.  
  
  
Thank you very much for your time!  
  
Sincerely,   

Sandy Elkins  

  
St. Matthews School  
Attn: Winter Carnival Committee  
2440 Conestoga Road  
Chester Springs, PA 19425  
610-458-3381  


